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Plantation Drive  
 

 

On 5 June 2018, NCC cadets of Government P. G. College Bazpur organized a plantation drive on 

Intercollege Bazpur to commemorate the World Environment Day. The objective of this initiative was 

to create awareness among the students and the public about the importance of planting trees and 

conserving the environment. The plantation drive started early in the morning, with the cadets gathering 

at the designated area in Intercollege Bazpur. They were equipped with shovels, watering cans, and 

saplings of various trees, including Neem, Banyan, Peepal, and Mango. The cadets were divided into 

groups, and each group was assigned a specific area for plantation. The NCC cadets then proceeded with 

their planting activities, digging holes and planting saplings in an organized manner. The cadets took 

special care to water the saplings adequately, ensuring their proper growth. The students of Intercollege 

Bazpur also participated in the plantation drive, helping the cadets with their activities. 
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